



RESPONSE TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

FOI Request – FOI 17.424

Dear Ms Ellen

Further to your Freedom of Information request to Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, please find attached the Trust's response to your request for information below.

The names of the individuals who hold the following positions:

Chief Clinical Information Officer - Dr Adrian Burke - adrian.burke@cwp.nhs.uk

IT Director – We do not have an IT Director

Chief Nursing Information Officer – We do not have a CNIO

Chief Operating Officer – We do not have a COO

Medical Director – http://www.cwp.nhs.uk/about-us/our-board-and-governors/

Finance Director - http://www.cwp.nhs.uk/about-us/our-board-and-governors/

Senior Information Risk Officer - Tim Welch - tim.welch@cwp.nhs.uk

Chief Information Officer - Tim Welch - tim.welch@cwp.nhs.uk

Please could you also include contact email addresses

Cheshire and Wirral Partnership values your feedback and we would appreciate if you took a moment of your time to complete the following FOI Satisfaction Questionnaire https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FOICWPsatisfactionquestionnaire, to let us know about your experience. This enables CWP to continually monitor and improve the FOI process.

In line with the Information Commissioner's directive on the disclosure of information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 your request will form part of our disclosure log. The Trust's response to you will, therefore, be published on our website. However, please be assured that your own personal details will be removed.

Kind Regards,

Sara Vinas

Freedom of Information Officer

Cheshire & Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust

Redesmere

Countess of Chester Health Park

Liverpool Road

Chester

CH2 1BQ

We trust this information answers your query satisfactorily. If, however, you are not satisfied with Cheshire and Wirral's response and you wish to request a review or make a complaint, please contact the FOI team as follows: foi@cwp.nhs.uk Complaints should be submitted within 3 months of the date of response. Any complaints submitted over the 3 month deadline will be considered on a case by case basis.

Response date:

29.11.2017